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24th October 2014 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

 

Lion Class 

The Royal Institution 

19th November 2014 

 

 

On Wednesday 19th November, Year 6 will be visiting The Royal Institution to 

take part in their Cosmetic Chemistry workshop. The children will have the 

opportunity to carry out experiments and to make bath bombs and lip balms. 

We will be travelling to and from the venue by tube. We will be leaving 

school at 9.00am and should be back by 3.30pm.  

 

The children will need a packed lunch. If your child has school lunches, they 

will be provided with a packed lunch from school.   

 

Thanks to funding from The Richmond Parish Land Charity, there will be no 

cost.  If you are happy for your child to go on this trip, please can you return 

the completed permission slip below.  

 

If you have any questions, please come and chat with us. 

 

 

Rachel and Sonia 

 

 

 

  

 

Child’s Name..............................................................................Class......................... 

        

        

I give permission for my child to attend The Royal Institution trip on 

Wednesday 19th November 

  

    

Signed...............................................................................Date.................................... 
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